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I OPPOSE SB1577. Oregon’s data exposures of 2023 and prior have not been 

addressed properly.  I see this opening a door to more non-residents getting 

registered to vote.  While it may be some peoples goal, this measure dilutes the 

rights of the people that live and work in Oregon, to say nothing of those that are 

citizens.   


